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The End of the Year Round-Up: Christmas Newsletter

Hello everybody! The season of Christmas is upon us again. A time for reflection, remembrance,
giving, forgiving, and love. This time of the year is sometimes very hard for me. It’s been forty
years since | have been able to see physically. That does not mean | lost my imagination! There
are ways to see other than sight, like hearing and touch. When someone explains something, |
can still picture it in my mind and spirit.

I love being a part of Christmas activities. If you know of something happening and want a
friend to come along, don’t be shy about contacting me! At the moment, | have no plans for
Christmas, but | know the Lord has it in the palm of His hands. He will provide. | am thankful to
all of you who have received me in your homes and hearts.

Some of you are asking me what | need or want for Christmas. | always keep a list on my website
www.theamazingquilter.com. If you would like to give directly to the ministry, | am now able to

receive donations through Zelle using my cell number 254-366-5858. The GoFundMe link is still
available on my website for those who would like to contribute to my house fund.

If you are looking for a very special gift for someone, | have plenty of quilts available on
www.theamazingquilter.com. Please order by Dec. 15 to ensure it will arrive before Christmas.

| am still standing and believing for more speaking and preaching engagements in schools,
churches, and various other organizations. Psalm 100


http://www.theamazingquilter.com
http://www.theamazingquilter.com
http://www.theamazingquilter.com

This year has gone so fast and been very challenging. Several friends have been promoted to
heaven. Yes, this was quite hard, but you keep moving forward. You don’t go backward or stand
still.

| was blessed to do quite a bit of travel this year. | went to Kansas City, MO, Atlanta, Florida, and
Texas for speaking engagements. Cheryl and | went to Virginia and Tennessee this fall. It was a
great two weeks!

I have had a lot of time on my hands when | was not traveling. As most people know, | love to
read! By the end of the year, | will have read 100 books! Thank you, Janice, for establishing a
love of reading in me.

| am still believing to move into a real house this coming year. | am still believing and trusting
the Lord for the piece of property in Branson to sell so | can put that money down on a house.

| am looking forward to going to the White House to meet President Trump and First Lady
Melania. | also was blessed to pray with Senator Ted Cruz. | am looking forward to the
adventures and opportunities the Lord has for me this coming year. | can’t wait to meet new
people, pray with them, and do new things. | want to send a great big congratulations to
Governor Mike Huckabee for being asked to be the ambassador to Israel. | am excited for him. |
have twenty-two quilts that are going to Israel for the children.

For all who | have been in contact with this year, | pray a blessing over you. “For | know the
plans | have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to
give you hope and a future.” Jeremiah 29:11 | cherish each and every one of you. You are so
special to me.

With love and prayers, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Diane Rose
Hebrews 11:1



